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Anyone interested in writing an article for the newsletter please send to my email before the 1st of 
the Month. I hope to publish the newsletter at least a week before our chapter meeting. 

 

Help Grow Our Chapter 
 
Please invite someone with an  
interest in aviation to our meet-
ings. 
 
They do not have to be a builder or 
Pilot. The Chapter has a member directory 

that 
is for our members. If we do not 
have your picture and information. 
Please send to Eric Carnahan at  
vamustang1@wildblue.net. 
 
We would like your name, spouse's 
name 
address and phone number. If you 
are working on a project or not. The 
information is for our members only 
and if you do not wish your phone or 
address included that alright.  
 
Please just send a picture and your 
name.  
 
 
 

Fall Flying is around the  
Corner. Don’t forget to  
Check your heater for 

Exhaust leaks 
 

Safe Flying 
 
 
 

 
FAA To  Reinstate 

ADS-B Rebate  
Program 

 
SEE PAGE 2 

mailto:Vamustang1@wildblue.net
mailto:vamustang1@wildblue.net.


 

 

 
www.eaa174.org TALESPINNERS  CHAPTER 174 Page 2 

EAA-”Talespinners”-Chapter 174 is a 501(c)(3) exempt non-profit organization, whose principle objective is to provide educational assistance in the fabrication 
and restoration of classic and experimental aircraft.  This newsletter is produced for the members of EAA Chapter 174 and the Cincinnati community to pro-
vide information on Chapter activities and to alert members of other potentially useful information.  Any actions based on, or reproductions of information 
contained herein, are at the sole risk of the user.  Any technical or regulatory information must be verified by the user.  Neither the EAA and Chapter 174, nor 
the newsletter staff, assumes any responsibility for the correctness of the information contained herein. 

2018 Calendar of Events 
 

Meeting dates, all meeting  are held at 
2:00 pm in the Hawk Building 
 
Oct  21st 
Nov 18th 
Dec 2nd - Christmas Party and Meeting 
        
 
 
 
 
 

Young Eagles 2018 Schedule 
The 2nd Saturday of each Month from 
April to  
October. 
 

All dates are on Saturdays at 10:00 a.m. Rain date for 
all events is the next day (Sunday).  If you can help 
either fly or on the ground please call me,  
Eric Carnahan (937-515-7453) or email me  
vamustang1@wildblue.net . 
  
If you know of kids 8-17 that would like to experience 
flight please have them get in touch with me. 
Reminder, Kids must be registered to fly. Please do 
not just have kids show up.  
 

News From Headquarters 
October 10, 2018 — President Donald 
Trump signed the bipartisan FAA reauthoriza-
tion bill passed by both the Senate and House 
of Representatives last week. The legislation 
provides stability for the FAA and ensures 
that ATC privatization and user fees will 
likely not happen for at least the next five 
years. 
“This legislation is a great victory for general 
aviation, and it would not have been possible 
without dedicated EAA members making 
their voices heard on this issue,” EAA CEO 
and Chairman of the Board Jack J. Pelton 
said. “The long-term stability this provides 
for the FAA will allow the agency to carry out 
NextGen programs, invest in new technology, 
and modernize instead of privatize — all of 
which are positives for the GA community.” 
 

ADS-B Rebate Program 
 

On October 12, 2018, the FAA restarted 
the ADS-B Rebate Program. The pro-
gram will end promptly on October 11, 
2019 or when the available rebates are 
all claimed, so act soon. 
 
The Program will follow the same guide 
lines as the previous rebate program. 
 
See the faa.gov website for program  
details. 
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 Minutes from Septembers meeting will be posted next month.  
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Young Eagles Report 

There was not a Young Eagle flight this 
month.  The flight was canceled due to  
Weather. 
 
Next year there will be a new website 
to register Young Eagles. 
 
We had a rough year with the Young Eagles. 
 
The weather was not very cooperative. 
 
I look forward to next and introducing more 
young people to there first GA flight 
 
If you know if an young person between the 
ages of 8-17 that would like to fly please give 
them my email address and have them send 
me and email.  

Project Updates 
No project updates at this time. 
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By David G. 
 

I spoke with the Cirrus representative for China at Warbirds.  He was visiting to 
recruit one of the Warbird pilots to arrange a Warbird air show in China. 

 
Below is Dick King and at least 20 pieces of bacon before second plate of eggs 
and potatoes from the Frischs bar.  This was taken at our monthly 174 breakfast 

meeting at Frischs in 125 2nd Thursday of each month. 
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Photos from Holly Harper’s  face book page.  
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